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Hope Foundation’s 

Finolex Academy of Management & Technology, Ratnagiri 

Department of MCA and Student Association of MCA (SAM) 

Farewell 2K25 
  

The Department of MCA, in collaboration with the Student Association of MCA, organized a 

Farewell 2k25 event for the second-year MCA (SYMCA) students on 19
th
 April 2025. Mr. Deep 

Arondekar, a student of First Year MCA (FYMCA), gracefully anchored the event, keeping the 

audience engaged and the event flowing smoothly. 

The program commenced with a warm gesture as tokens of love were presented to all MCA 

Faculty and Staff, acknowledging their guidance and support throughout the academic journey. 

Special appreciation was given to the Event Coordinators, Mr. Tejas Bhide and Ms. Naziya Khan, 

both from FYMCA, for their dedicated efforts in organizing the program. 

Prof. Tejas V. Joshi, Head of the Department of MCA, addressed the gathering and offered 

guidance and encouragement to the outgoing students, reflecting on their journey and motivating 

them for the road ahead. 

A variety of engaging activities followed, including musical performances, dance numbers, 

and fun games specially arranged for the SYMCA students. The event was filled with joy, laughter, 

and moments of nostalgia. As a token of remembrance, each SYMCA student was presented with a 

small diary featuring a group photograph, serving as a memento of their time spent together during 

the course. Adding to the emotional moments of the evening, the outgoing students shared their 

heartfelt experiences, cherished memories, and their transformative journeys throughout the MCA 

program. These reflections created a nostalgic atmosphere, celebrating the bond shared by the batch. 

The farewell program aimed to express gratitude to the second-year MCA students for their 

contributions and to celebrate their journey. It also sought to create lasting memories and strengthen 

the bond between students and faculty through meaningful activities and mementoes. All MCA 

faculty members gave best wishes to SYMCA students for their future journey. 

The program concluded with a vote of thanks delivered by Prof. Harshada Salvi, who 

appreciated the efforts of all involved and wished the SYMCA students success in their future 

endeavours. The farewell program was a memorable occasion, marking both an end and a new 

beginning for the graduating students. 
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Mr. Deep Arondekar (FYMCA) anchoring the farewell 2k25 

 

.  
Prof. Tejas V. Joshi addressing and inspiring the SYMCA students. 
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MCA Faculty giving mementoes to SYMCA students 
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MCA Faculty members with SYMCA students 


